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July 26, 2011 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
Please accept this strong letter of recommendation on behalf of Paul Giglio.   Having known 
Paul for the past year and having overseen his recent internship, I feel well qualified to comment 
on his strengths and abilities.   
 
Paul approached me this past fall about receiving internship credit for his leadership role in the 
newly formed Pep Band.   I was aware of some of Paul’s prior experiences in leadership roles on 
campus and was impressed with his desire to grow the fledgling Pep Band.   I subsequently 
enrolled Paul in the Public Service Internship Program which is a SUNY-wide course available to 
students interning with public organizations.  The Program requires weekly reflective journals, a 
final paper, résumé assignment, portfolio and final presentation.  Paul exceeded all course 
requirements and received a well-deserved A for his efforts.   
 
More importantly, in his role as President of the Pep Band, Paul was able to dramatically increase 
the number of student members and increase the awareness of the Pep Band on campus.  Paul 
also mentored and supervised the less experienced students to groom them for future leadership 
roles.  It was really quite remarkable to see the transformation of the Pep Band under Paul’s 
guidance.   
 
As you can see from Paul’s résumé, he has a wealth of on and off-campus experiences.  I highly 
recommend Paul for professional positions as well as graduate programs.  If I can provide any 
additional assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me at 585-395-5422 or 
rdicarlo@brockport.edu 
Sincerely, 
 

7/26/2011

X Robert H. DiCarlo

Robert H. DiCarlo

Assistant Director  
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